Please upload objection — 2019/4741/P.

Thanks,

David

David Fowler
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 2123

Subject: Ludham undercroft

We were amazed to learn that the planning application for the Mosaic School was lodged last
month. As you know this residents’ association is strongly opposed to the part of the plan which
moves the rubbish bins for Ludham into the open and turning the valuable open space of Lismore
Circus with its green gym and kids playground, into a rubbish dump. We believe this will have
detrimental effect on community safety and hence should be of urgent concern to your project.
Note: we are not opposed to the rest of the plans for the Undercroft.

We met with the architects to discuss these our objections are concerned to find that we are listed
in the application as a group which was consulted. As no mention is made of our strong
objections, the implication is that we are in support, or at least some notice was taken of what we
said. | have cc’'d the Camden staff who are listed as consultees or contacts so they are aware of
our concerns.

In the planning application, the Mosaic School gives two options for handling the refuse from
Ludham estate. Presumably this is an attempt to get the planning permission through without
dealing with the controversial issue. As there are no specific plans for all the rubbish bins moved



from the Undercroft, it is difficult to object to them. | attach the comments from the police who, as
far as they are able to with no specifics, warn about the rubbish.

Dinah Gallop
Secretary EGOVRA



